
Dr A Sakthivel 
Chairman, AEPC 
 
AEPC/HO/CHRM/2021 
June 17, 2021 
  
Dear Members 
  
Subject: Modification in specification of Machine No. MC-02-48 under ATUFS  
  
 
The Office of the Textile Commissioner vide Public Notice dated 16/17.06.2021 (enclosed) has 
informed as under: 
 
 ''This is to inform that inclusion of any benchmarked machinery or enlistment of any machinery 
manufacturers or authorized agents ratified by the TAMC and incorporated in the minutes of the 
TAMC meeting.  As the minutes of the TAMC are placed in the public domain i.e. on the 
website of Office of the Textile Commissioner, the Competent Authority has decided not to issue 
any separate circular to this effect''. 
  
AEPC had taken up these issues and have got these issues solved.  
 
This is for your information and reference please. 
  
 
 
With regards, 
 
Dr A Sakthivel 
Chairman, AEPC 
 


